

September 14, 2020

Town of Essex 33 Talbot Street South Essex, Ontario N8M 1A8

Attn: Mayor and Town Council

Re: Business Relaunch Grant

Dear Mayor Snively and Councillors,

Thank you for the \$500 grant to help offset the extraordinary costs (plexiglass, signage, thermometers, tape, etc.) of re-opening the winery and ensuring that we can operate in compliance with the Provincial and local regulations.

We appreciate all the Town has done for our business community through the Business Relaunch Grant, the County Road 50 Business Improvement Program, the Open for Business Map, the Newspaper Business Directory, and other initiatives that directly and effectively support business and, by extension, the community.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Ann Neydon Wilson